
Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>

Fwd: CDR2 - What are the current blackout periods? Fwd: CRD2 -- Fwd: LADOT Weekly Brief for Wednesday, September 
28, 2016
Eric Proven <esp3800@aol.com> Fri, Sep 30, 2016 at 7:46 AM
To: richard.williams@lacity.ong

Please add this to the CF 16-1099 
Thx.

Eric Preven 
CRD2
818-762-7719 
818-645-2616 mobile

—Original Message—
From: Eric Pneven <esp3800@aol.com>
To: Heather.holt <Heather.holt@lacity.org>
Cc: David.Tristan <David.Tristan@lacity.org>; lisa.ishimaru <lisa.ishimaru@lacity.org>
Sent: Fri, Sep 30, 2016 7:37 am
Subject: CDR2 - What are the current blackout periods?

As pertaining to this matter added by 'revision to a Special Rules Committee meeting, what is the current rule? What is the current applicable blackout period for 2017 City 
Council Elections?

ITEM NO. (6)
16-1099

Motion (Wesson - Martinez) relative to clarifying City rules to align with State law on electronic communications to allow for the public to be 
informed regarding City events, public safety emergencies, and other related duties and responsibilities, during election "blackout" periods.

Eric Pneven 
CRD2
818-762-7719 
818-645-2616 mobile

—Original Message—
From: Patricia Restrepo <patricia.restrepo@lacity.org>
To: esp3800 <esp3800@aol.com>
Sent: Thu, Sep 29, 2016 4:35 pm
Subject: Re: CRD2 - Fwd: LADOT Weekly Brief for Wednesday, September 28, 2016 

Good afternoon,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your records request.

We will advise you if more time is needed beyond the standard 10-day requirement for a response and if any costs are involved. 

Thank you.

Patricia Restrepo
Deputy Director 
Communications Office

Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
213.928.9773 W 0 f P

L/DOT
Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of the addressee. If you 
have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any review, 
dissemination, distribution or copying of the information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Eric Preven <esp3800@aol.com>
Date: Thu, Sep 29, 2016 at 7:58 AM
Subject: CRD2 - Fwd: LADOT Weekly Brief for Wednesday, September 28, 2016 
To: philip.wong@lacity.rog
Cc: seleta.reynolds@lacity.org, WAYNE.GARCIA@lacity.org, james.lefton@lacity.org, robert.andalon@lacity.org, bruce.gillman@lacity.org, newstips@latimes.com, 
heather.holt@lacity.org

Joe Buscaino has raised $273,287.62 for a primary election in March for which opposition may or may not appear. [See from who at bottom. Or 
at https://ethics.lacity.org/]

So, why did LADOT send out a weekly eblast notice featuring a photo of Mr. Buscaino? Any idea how valuable that would be for a non-incumbent? Heather? 

This is a PRA for a PDF of all the email addresses to which weekly briefs from LADOT are sent.

Eric Preven
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CRD2
818-762-7719 
818-645-2616 mobile

—Original Message—
From: LADOT Communications Office <dot_public_info@lacity.org>
To: SCNC <SCNC@EmpowerLA.org>
Sent: Wed, Sep 28, 2016 3:53 pm '
Subject: Weekly Brief for Wednesday, September 28, 2016

WEEKLY BRIEF

CD 15 Councilmember Joe Buscaino and Transportation Engineer Crystal Killian unveil new 

Rectangle Rapid Flashing Beacon at 92nd St and Bandera St

Register Today at Walk to School Website
We invite you to participate in Safe Routes to School’s annual event: Walk to School Day. This 

event ultimately builds awareness of the importance of traffic safety, and most 
especially the safety of our children. Be sure to register here and check out 
more tips and information at this link. Sign up today and walk safely with your 
school aged children on Oct. 5th!

LADOT Partners with USC
Engineering Associate III, USC Alum ’94 and a member of USC’s Master of Planning Advisory 
Council, Tina M. Backstrom, participated in last week's University of Southern California 
Internship Shuffle. Tina spoke with 1st and 2nd year planning students about life after college, 

LADOT's role in transportation, as well as career opportunities with the City of Los Angeles.

Professional Development Scholarship Opportunities Available
WTS Los Angeles Chapter, formerly known as Women’s Transportation Seminars, has over 

$18,000 in scholarships available. Applications are due October 4, 2016. Please visit here for 
program details.

2016 Great Streets Challenge Grants Available
The City of Los Angeles challenges you to turn your vision for LA streets into reality through 

the 2016 Great Streets Challenge. Administered by the Office of Los 
Angeles Mayor Eric Garcetti’s Great Streets Initiative and the 
Department of City Planning, the Great Streets Challenge aims to 

create strong community partnerships and make positive change on 
our streets in our neighborhoods. This year, you can apply for the 
Great Streets Challenge for any street in Los Angeles you think 
should be great.

Selected applicants will receive outreach grants of up to $13,000,

mailto:dot_public_info@lacity.org
mailto:SCNC@EmpowerLA.org


technical assistance from urban designers and dedicated city construction resources totaling 
$2 million for both temporary aPop-up Projects” and permanent "Build Projects." Apply now at 
laqreatstreBts.org/2Q16-challengel Deadline for submissions is Nov 18,2016.

LADOT Video: Crossing Guard Prevents Child Abduction
CD 13 Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell, LADOT General Manager Seleta Reynolds and Parking 
Enforcement Chief Greg Savelli and Captain LaTonya Allen recognize Crossing Guard Adrian 
Young, a 14 year veteran of the department, for her heroic actions preventing a child 
abduction from Alexandria Elementary School. Thanks to Ms. Young's quick reactions and 
move to ’mother mode', she was able to fend off the perpetrator, returning the little girl to the 
school grounds safely and unharmed. Crossing Guard Adrian Young we salute you!


